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I absolutely support SB 726. 

 

In 2018 Colorado State University research showed that methane leakage from 

producing, gathering, processing, transmitting and storing 

natural gas was 60% higher than had been reported to and then by EPA. 

 

Clearly we need better monitoring. 

 

Thank you for working to make this happen.  Pamela Fitzpatrick, Eugene, Oregon 


